
Baldwin County School District - Strategic Plan 

Planning Team 

 

Greetings to all Community Engagement Participants: 

We would like to thank all of you for participating in the community engagement session that was 

held on November 5, 2013 for the Baldwin County School system. As promised, Laura Reilly with 

the Georgia School Board Association (GSBA) has compiled all of the responses charted at the 

community engagement session and all responses recorded on the online survey. Attached to this 

site, you will find the report compiled by the Georgia School Board Association. 

 

As we discussed at Community Engagement session, the next step for our strategic planning 

process will consist of a planning team continuing the work of Phase I. Criteria provided by the 

GSBA was used to form the planning team. This team will consist of approximately 30 persons 

from both the school system and the community. The initial meeting for the planning team will be 

held on Monday, December 16th from 8:30 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. and on Tuesday, December 

17thfrom 8:30 a.m. until noon. On this site, you will also find a copy of the GSBA powerpoint that 

outlines the strategic planning process. Also on this site, you will find a presentation outlining 

Phase I step by step. It is our goal to have Phase I complete by April or May 2014.  

 

Once again, thanks to everyone who volunteered to serve as facilitators and to all others who took 

time out of your busy schedule to lend your voices for the students in the Baldwin County School 

system. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the superintendent's office at 
478-453-4176. Thank you 

Baldwin County Board of Education 

 
 

 

Community Members 

School Governance - Baldwin High School – Ms. Linda Chandler  

School Governance - Oak Hill Middle School - Mrs. Shannon Starley, Mr. Ben Quinn 

School Governance - Creekside Elementary – Mr. Jody Yearwood  

School Governance - Blandy Hills Elementary – Ms. Rebecca Aubry, Mrs. Linda Holland  

School Governance - Eagle Ridge Elementary – Ms. Jackie Mack  

School Governance - Midway Elementary – Ms. Shalaylah Lamar  

School Governance - Early College – Mr. Charles Cofer  

School Governance - Early Learning Center – Ms. Angelika Johnson  

Mr. Tommy French  

Ms. Sandy Baxter 

Ms. Benetra Hargrove 

Ms. April Bragg 

Rev. Tony Fraley 

Dr. Lyndall Muschell 



Dr. Rebecca McMullen 

Mr. Johnny Grant 
 

District Members 

Board Member - Dr. Gloria Wicker 

Superintendent - Mrs. Geneva Braziel 

Dr. Jessica Swain 

Dr. Linda Ramsey 

Mrs. Tracy Clark 

Mrs. Charlene Thorpe 

Mr. Antonio Ingram 

Dr. Runee Sallad 

Mrs. Blanche Lamb 

Dr. Sharon Simmons 

Mrs. Carol Goings 

Mrs. Traci White 

Mrs. Lily Grimes 

Mrs. Victoria Basilio 

Mr. Chuck Claxton 

Mrs. Markeeta Clayton 

Student – Mary Helen Higgs 

Student – Tierra Sanford 


